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SUMMARY: The document below summarizes a letter dated 27 May 1583 written from 
the court at Greenwich by Rogers Manners to Edward Manners (1549–1587), 3rd Earl of 
Rutland.  Roger Manners (c.1536–1607), courtier and landowner, was the third son of 
Thomas Manners (c.1497–1543), 1st Earl of Rutland, and the uncle of the letter’s 
recipient, Edward Manners (1549–1587), 3rd Earl of Rutland. 
 
For other letters concerning Oxford’s reinstatement in the Queen’s favour, see BL MS 
Add. 15891, ff. 55-55v; BL MS Add. 15891; BL MS Lansdowne 39/22, f. 130; and HMC 
Rutland, Vol. I, pp. 150-1. 
 
The summary of the letter below is taken from Historical Manuscripts Commission.  
Twelfth Report, Appendix, Part IV.  The Manuscripts of His Grace the Duke of Rutland, 
G.C.B., Preserved at Belvoir Castle, (London: Her Majesty’s Stationery Office, 1888), 
Vol. I, p. 150 at: 
 
https://archive.org/details/hists52199677/page/n177/mode/2up 
 
 
 
I make myself ready to wait on her Majesty at Theobalds where it is thought Lord Oxford 
will work some grace. 


